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February 15, 2024 
  
Southwest Signal Supply, Inc. 
Attn: Roxanne Nash, President 
1107 Jackson Street 
South Houston, Tx 77587 
  
Re: Contract Renewal – Traffic Control and Related Device Maintenance 
  
Dear Roxanne Nash, 
  
The City of League City would like to renew the above-mentioned contract 
pending your agreement to honor the contractual services for Traffic 
Control and Related Device Maintenace not to exceed $130,000.00.  The 
details of the contract terms are enclosed in the standard agreement. Please 
review and sign if agreed. Return the newly signed agreement, W9, and 
updated certificate of insurance to the contact below.   

  
Should you have any questions regarding this renewal proposal, you may 
contact David Tickell, Public Works Manager at 281-554-1083 or George 
Chapa, Traffic Superintendent at 281-554-1092.  
  
Thank you for partnering with the City of League City.  
  
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Dora Barron, CAP 
Administrative Assistant 
dora.barron@leaguecitytx.gov 
281-554-1088 
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